
 

 
Our school will send home 
monthly newsletters that will 
include Reading and Math 
strategies and/or tips for home.  
 
Teachers will provide links to 
family friendly websites for 
building vocabulary, increasing 
Lexile scores and Math skills.  
 
Teachers will send home READY 
Math’s Family Letter at the 
beginning of each Math Unit to 
explain skills and strategies the 
children will be working on in 
the classroom. 
 
DCBOE website, which provides 
parents with access to 
standards, curriculum maps and 
resources that can be used at 
home to help support learning.  

Set my own learning goals and 
monitor my progress 
throughout the year using my 
data folder.  
 
Read my Accelerated Reader 
book each night. 
 
 
 
Discuss new vocabulary words 
and what I am learning at 
school with my family.  
 
 
 
 
Bring home monthly 
newsletters, 4 ½  week 
progress reports, and 
encourage my family to sign up 
for Class Dojo.  

West Bainbridge Primary will 
increase the percentage of students 
meeting their EOY iREADY Goal in 
Reading by 3%. 
 

In our school, we will focus 
on the following area: 
➢ Academic Vocabulary 
➢ Reading Fluency 

 
West Bainbridge Primary will 
increase the percentage of students 
meeting their EOY iREADY Goal in 
Math by 5%. 
 

In our school we will focus 
on the following areas: 
➢ Fact Fluency  
➢ Number Sense 

Provide a time and space for 
students to read their AR books 
at home. 
 
 
Utilize resources and websites 
provided by the school and 
teacher to support learning. 
 
 
Attend at least 2 Parent and 
Family Engagement activities 
that emphasize Reading and 
Math activities/strategies. 
 
 
 
Join Class Dojo and read 
monthly newsletters to keep 
informed of what my child is 
learning and about 
opportunities for families to 
help support the learning.   
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Jointly Developed and 
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The School-Parent-Student Compact 
is a written agreement jointly 

developed by parents, students, 
faculty, and school staff. The 

purpose of the compact is to clarify 
what families and schools can do to 
help children reach high academic 
standards. The compact is a clear 

reminder of everybody’s 
responsibility to take action at 

school and at home so that children 
can reach/exceed their academic 

goals. 

The parents, students and staff of 
West Bainbridge Primary School 

developed this School-Parent 
Compact for Achievement. Teachers 
suggested home learning strategies, 
parents added ideas to make them 
more specific, and students told us 

what would help them learn. 
Meetings are held each year to 
review the compact and make 

changes based on student needs. 
 

Parents are welcome to provide 
feedback on the School-Parent 

Compact at any time.  Visit our Parent 
Resource Room or access the district 

website @ dcboe.com/wbe to complete 
the Stakeholder Feedback Form  

 
There are many opportunities at our school for 

parents to volunteer and play a role in their child’s 
education.  All volunteers and classroom 

participants must be trained via the District’s 
Parent Volunteer Training Program.  Program 
information may be found in the WBE Parent 

Resource Room, at the District Parent Resource 
Center, and on the District Website. 

 
 District Parent and Family Engagement Coordinator, 

Dr. Cheryl Guy cguy@dcboe.com or 229-243-6847 
www.dcboe.com/for parents District Parent Resource 

Center, 507 Martin Street 
 

 Parent Involvement Contact: Mrs. Dana Martin 
damartin@dcboe.com 

or call (229) 248-2821, Ext. 1109 
 

 
 

Communication about Student 
Learning 

West Bainbridge Primary School is committed to 
frequent two-way communication with families about 

children’s learning. Some of the ways you can expect us 
to reach you are: 

 
 Daily/Weekly Student Agendas and 

homework folders 
 Parental Involvement Notification Monitor in 

foyer 
 Individualized parent notes or phone calls 
 Language Line (Spoken in Native Language) 
 Updates on the school website  
 Parent Portal  - Current grades and 

attendance  
 Lunch and Learn Activities 
 4 ½ Weeks PAW Progress Reports  
 Monthly newsletter 
 Parent-teacher conferences 
 Workshops focused on Student Achievement 
 Parent Messenger to send important 

information via email, text, and/or phone call 
 Class Dojo, Social Media & Showcase 

 
 

Activities to Build Partnerships 

http://westbainbridge.dcboe.com/

